Whidbey Island Race Week 2016

Notice from Race Committee #1

It has come to the attention of the race committee that the PHRF rating for the Yacht Eye Eye in
the registration database, 63, is incorrect and does not match the rating assigned and published
by PHRF NW. The assigned and published rating is 69. The RC is correcting the registration
record for the yacht Eye Eye to match the PHRF-NW published rating.

Consequently, the yacht Eye Eye shall race in Fleet 4 rather than Fleet 3, so that she will compete
against the J109s (and other boats) as was intended by PHRF-NW.

This is explicitly allowed by Sailing Instruction 4.1.3, which has been complied with via this posting
and the flying of the L flag.
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